
Substantial 
Improvement 
Substantial 

Damage 
 

 
 

When: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 
9 AM – 4 PM 

 
Where: River Walk Center 

600 N Indian River Drive 
Fort Pierce, Florida 34950 

 
CECs: 6 CECs for CFMs 
 
Instructor: Marty Duran, CFM 
 
Cost: $50 – FFMA individual members 

$150 – non-FFMA members 
 

Seating limited to first 30 paid attendees. 
Fewer than 15 attendees by January 13, 2017 

will result in course cancellation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reference Material: 
Please download prior to class. 

FEMA P-758 / May 2010, 
Substantial Improvement / 

Substantial Damage Desk Reference 

Register Online through the 
“Event Calendar” link 

at www.flfloods.org  
 

Not a Member? 
Click “Join Now” before registering  
to receive all the member benefits  

and the reduced rate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This course is designed to offer exposure to 
some of the more complicated nuances of 
Substantial Improvement and Damage 
requirements found in the National Flood 
Insurance Program, the Florida Building 
Code, and local Flood Damage Prevention 
Ordinances. To open the workshop, and to 
prepare the attendees for a more in-depth 
discussion of the issues, a basic foundation 
of the NFIP, its structure, administration, 
and benefits will be presented. Additionally, 
basic components of the concept of  
SI/SD will be presented. The course will 
then move directly into FEMA’s Substantial 
Improvement/Substantial Damage Desk 
Reference and discussion will be drawn 
directly from the Manual. 

Once the course is completed, local 
officials (and others) will have a better 
understanding of the concept of 
Substantial Improvement/ Substantial 
Damage, how to solicit data, process 
applications, and apply the standards of 
SI/SD, as well as how to interact with 
State & FEMA with regard to any 
compliance issues that may arise. 

For more information contact: 
Kristie Kirstein 

City of Fort Pierce 
772-467-3198 

kkirstein@city-ftpierce.com 
 

http://www.flfloods.org/
mailto:kkirstein@city-ftpierce.com

